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Introduction	
The	 workshop	 departs	 from	 a	 simple	 premise:	 it	 strips	 the	 concept	 of	 artificial	
intelligence	 from	 all	 Post-human	 ideology	 and	 redefines	 the	 former	 with	 art	 as	 a	
paramount	 feature	 to	 access	 the	 intelligible.	 Artistic	 Intelligence	 proposes	 a	
redefinition	 of	 human-machine	 synthesis	 that	 is	 not	 dominated	 by	 a	 technological	
tour	 de	 force	 (technological	 over-dimensioning),	 but	 utilise	 technologies	 as	
expressive	instruments	to	augment	the	human	condition.	Artistic	intelligence	attains	
a	cogitative	exchange	between	research	and	practice	within	the	triangulation	of	art,	
engineering	and	philosophy	that	recomposes	epistemological	models	with	bespoke	
machine	languages.		

1	
Structure	Workshop	
The	workshop	will	be	structured	as	an	Operation	Unit	or	Task	Force	that	centers	on	
infra-disciplinary	research	(as	a	becoming	of	another	profession),	and	starts	off	with	
a	philosophical	training	in	the	concept	of	Intelligence	and	Artificial	Intelligence.	The	
theoretical	 part	 is	 alternated	 by	 live	 demos	 and	 reverse	 engineering	 of	 machine	
learning	applications.		
The	 workshop	 is	 not	 focused	 on	 making	 artists	 experts	 in	 the	 field	 of	 machine	
learning,	 but	 to	 provide	 them	 with	 sufficient	 information	 to	 imagine	 alternative	
futures	in	the	field	of	Artificial	Intelligence.	
	
Day	1,	10-23-2018,	from	09.00	to	12.00	
Day	 one	 predominantly	 centers	 on	 providing	 the	 participants	 with	 a	 substantial	
epistemological	framework	of	what	the	workshop	is	all	about.		
	
Lecture,	workgroup	and	Discussion	
The	 demonstration	 is	 followed	 by	 a	 lecture	 that	 departs	 from	 a	 philosophical	
understanding	of	intelligence	and	the	intelligible,	and	instigates	toward	a	contextual	
definition	of	Artistic	Intelligence	in	the	field	of	automated	machines.		
The	 lecture	prepares	the	students	to	think	about	what	an	 infra-disciplinary	critique	
of	Artificial	Intelligence	could	attain.	Predominantly	this	endeavor	will	move	through	
the	recent	upsurge	in	the	concept	of	the	Incomputable	and	the	Inhuman.	

	
Day	2,	10-24-2018,	from	09.00	to	12.00	
Critical	Data	and	Machine	Learning	
Day	 2	 of	 the	 workshop	 revolves	 around	 the	 golden	 marriage	 of	 Big	 Data	 and	
Machine	Learning.	The	participants	will	get	acquainted	with	the	correlation	of	data	
structures	and	different	types	of	machine	learning.	Furthermore	the	participants	will	
practically	engage	in	how	to	setup	critical	data	collecting	(devices)	and	databases	to	
deploy	them	in	their	own	practices.	

	
Day	3,	10-25-2018,	from	09.00	to	12.00	



Software		
On	this	day	we	will	scavenge	the	field	of	software	–	in	the	broadest	
sense	of	the	term	–	available	to	artists	in	the	context	of	machine	learning.	
The	 outcome	 of	 this	 day	 is	 to	 incentivise	 participants	 to	 imagine	 an	 artistic	
application	for	their	 indiviudal	projects.	This	does	not	entail	necessarily	to	design	a	
technical	solution	for	their	ideas,	but	more	to	schematise	their	thinking	instigated	by	
the	 prior	 days.	 This	 could	 vary	 from	 indeed	 an	 application,	 but	 also	 a	 fictional	
narrative	or	a	speculative	design	presentation.	The	artist	will	demonstrate	with	live	
examples	 how	 machine	 learning	 applications	 can	 be	 utilised	 in	 creative	 sound-,	
image-,	text-	and	3D	applications.	
	
Software:	Wekinator,	Pure	Data,	Max/Msp,	Blender,	Rhino/Grasshopper,	Processing	
and	TensorFlow.	
	
Day	4,	10-26-2018,	from	09.00	to	12.00	
The	 last	 day	 of	 the	 workshop	 will	 be	 dedicated	 to	 the	 participant’s	 idiosyncratic	
practices.	In	a	group	tutorial	format	the	artist	invites	the	participants	to	discuss	their	
individual	projects	–	can	be	running	projects	but	also	ideas	that	may	arise	during	the	
workshop	 –	 and	 consults	 where	 needed	 in	 technological	 solutions	 and/or	 artistic	
potentials.			
	
Learning	Outcomes	
•	To	use	machines	to	enhance	the	participant’s	artistic	practice	
•	Basic,	but	critical	understanding	of	machine	learning,	and	why	the	hype	of	Artificial	
Intelligence	is	happening.	

•	Envisioning	alternative	futures	for	AI	applications	
•	A	short	cut	into	a	variety	of	software	with	different	applications:	sound,	3D,	image	
and	machine-vision	

•	Basic	knowledge	of	sensors	and	microcontrollers	for	interactive	applications	
	
Reading	list	(not	fundamental	but	advised)	
- Lyotard,	F.	(1988),	Can	Thought	go	on	without	a	Body?	

https://queerai.files.wordpress.com/2017/07/lyotard-thoughtwithoutabody.pdf	
- Negarestani,	R,	(2018),	Engineering	the	World,	Crafting	the	Mind	

https://www.neroeditions.com/docs/reza-negarestani-engineering-the-world-crafting-the-
mind/	

- Parisi,	L	&	Majaca,	A.	(2016),	The	Incomputable	and	Instrumental	Possibility	
https://www.e-flux.com/journal/77/76322/the-incomputable-and-instrumental-
possibility/		

- Parisi,	L.(2017),	Reprogramming	Decisionism	
https://www.e-flux.com/journal/85/155472/reprogramming-decisionism/	

	
Disclaimer	
The	workshop	invites	students	working	in	all	fields	(but	an	emphasis	on	performance	
practices)	from	both	the	BFA	and	MFA	program	at	KiT,	but	also	encourages	students	
from	the	Design	and	Architecture	department	to	participate.		
	
Martinus	 Suijkerbuijk	 is	 a	 multidisciplinary	 artist	 from	 Amsterdam	 who	
graduated	 in	 2017	 from	 the	 MFA	 program	 at	 Kit.	 He’s	 working	 since	 at	 the	



intersection	of	art,	engineering	and	philosophy,	both	embedded	in	his	individual	
practice	 as	 well	 as	 in	 collaborative	 alliances.	 He’s	 presently	 working	 on	 a	
collaborative	project	with	the	Norwegian	performance	artist	Ibrahim	Fazlic	and	
the	theatre	Avantgarden	in	Trondheim.		
	
www.martinussuijkerbuijk.net	
	
	
Image	 credit:	 Stefan	 Sietzen,	 a	 Recurrent	 Neural	 Network	 trying	 to	 balance	 a	
double	pendulum.	
	


